
Service Employees International Union (SEIU) Local 500 
And 

The Montgomery County Board of Education 
Meeting 

 
December 12, 2018 
CESC Auditorium 
7:00 p.m.–8:30 p.m. 

 

 

7:00 p.m. Welcome and Introductions Mrs. Shebra L. Evans, 
President, 
Board of Education  
 
Mrs. Merle Cuttitta, President, 
SEIU Local 500  

   
7:15 p.m. Understanding why Janus is a Direct threat to 

MCPS and an Assault on Public Education 
Mr. David Rodich, Executive 
Director, SEIU Local 500 

   
7:35 p.m. How do we bridge the gap that exist in our 

collaboration, relationship and problem 
solving? 

Mrs. Evans 
All 

   
8:10 p.m. Using formulas as a means to reduce a budget 

without regard for the employees that have to 
do the work 

SEIU Local 500  
Vice Presidents 
 

   
8:30 p.m. Closing Remarks  Mrs. Evans 

Mrs. Cuttitta 
 

 


